
Alan M. Arakawa

Mayor

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
Ke'ena O Ka Meia

COUNTY OF MAUI - Kalana O Maui

October 5, 2018

Keith A. Regan

Managing Director
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The Honorable Mike White
Council Chair and Members
Maui County Council
200 South High Street
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

Dear Chair White and Members:

Re: Notice of Vacancy

In accordance with the County Code, Section 2.41.040, this communication is
made to report the following vacancy:

Molokai Planning Commission. The Mayor's Office received Commission
Member Jaylene Nuesca's resignation on October 5, 2018.

Please contact the Mayor's Executive Assistant, Mike Molina, if you have any
questions on this communication.

Siljicerely,

ALAN M. ARAKAWA
Mayor

AA/MM:pn-vacancy
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COUNTY GOMMUNIGATiON NO,

200 South High Street, Wailuku, Hawai'i 96793-2155 Telephone (808) 270-7855 Fax (808) 270-7870 e-mail: mayor.s.office@mauicounty.gov



RECEIVED

JayleneNuesca 2618 OCT -5 PH J 55
PO Box 1544

Kaunakakai, HI 96748 OFFICE OF T!€ MAYOR

9/20/2018

Mayor Alan M. Arakawa
200 South High Street
Wailuku, HI 96793

Dear Mayor Alan M Arakawa,

It is with regret that 1 am writing to inform you of my decision to resign my position on the
Molokai Planning Commission. As of receipt of this letter, please consider my resignation
immediate.

Although 1 was fortunate enough to be selected and serve for the period that 1 did, my other
commitments have become too great for me to be able to fiilfill the requirements of my position,
and 1 feel it is best for me to make room for someone with the time and energy to devote to the
responsibility.

It has been a pleasure being a part of the Molokai Planning Commission. 1 am so grateful for the
mana'o of each commissioner and the immense amount of devotion that they have for our
moku'aina. 1 have no doubt the commission will continue to be successful in doing their part to
maintain the stability of our precious island.

Best regards,

Jaylene Nuesca


